
P L E AS E  J O I N  U S  I N  W E LCO M I N G  C H R I S  TO  T H E  T E A M !

We are pleased to announce Chris Gentile as the NEW TERMINAL MANAGER

for our Montreal location at Maritime-Ontario  Freight Lines Limited.

 

Chris brings 13 years of invaluable experience from XPO, where his expertise in implementing new 

procedures significantly reduced damages and claims, thereby enhancing operational efficiency.

He is an experienced leader who successfully led teams across various terminals to exceed 

KPI goals while transforming employee culture and boosting customer satisfaction.

We can’t wait to see the positive impact Chris will make at our Montreal terminal.

Please join us in giving him a warm welcome to the M-O®  family! 
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